
 
 

Grandad Bluff Park Trail Project  
 Signage Request 

May 15th, 2020 
 
 

As the City of La Crosse Parks, Recreation and Forestry Department and The Outdoor Recreation 
Alliance of the Seven Rivers Regions (ORA Trails) continue to collaborate on the development of the Grandad 
Bluff Park Trails & Recreations project, we would like to request permission to erect signs acknowledging the 
trail system and acknowledging it’s partners. 

 
Each sign would be constructed of sturdy, weather-resistant materials and fit with the atmosphere of 

the park and surrounding area. The proposed locations would be at the 29th Street Community Access Point, 
the Ebner Coulee Community Access Point, the Georgia’s Point parking area access point, the Grandad Bluff 
Park Overlook parking area Access Point and along Grandad Bluff Road. The signs would identify significant 
partners in the project collaboration such as City of La Crosse Parks, Recreation & Forestry, ORA Trails and the 
financial donors, Warren & Denise Loveland Family Fund of the La Crosse Community Foundation. The signs 
will be accompanied by maps, user etiquette & guidelines and outdoor education items.  
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location for signage requested. 
 

 
29th Street Community Access 

Point 
 
 

Ebner Coulee Community 
 Access Point 

 
 

Grandad Bluff Entry Road 
 
 

Grandad Bluff Park Overlook  
parking area Access Point  

 
 

Georgia’s Point parking area  
access point 

 
 
 


